
WILLIS HS NORTH HOUSTON REGIONAL COMPETITION

Saturday, February 24, 2024

Community Support Letter

Dear Community Supporter,

We hope this letter finds you well. We are the Willis Sweethearts Booster Club, a

non-profit 501(c)3 organization, established to support the 11x National Champion

Willis High School Sweethearts Dance Team. We are writing to invite you to donate to

our upcoming North Houston Regional Dance Contest, which will take place on

February 24th, 2024 at Willis High School.

Our North Houston Regional Dance Contest is a competition for local junior high, high

school, and studio dance teams. This annual fundraising event helps us to raise funds

for our Sweethearts, which is dedicated to promoting school spirit, achieving academic

excellence and giving back to our community.

We have exciting activities planned for our host contest, including a silent auction for

dance parents, floral arrangements for performers, and much more. The best part is that

all proceeds go towards supporting our girls upcoming Nationals trip in 2025.

We would be honored if you could donate to this special event and support our cause.

Your physical or monetary donation will help us provide a fabulous competition

environment for local dancers and coaches, as well as help us reach our fundraising

goals for our upcoming season.

Learn more about the opportunity at our event page at willissweethearts.net.

We appreciate your consideration and hope that you can contribute to our first annual

North Houston Regional Dance Competition. Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

The Willis Sweetheart Booster Club


